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Dear Sirs,

We would like to put  add our names to the pleas to re-open Manston Airport, we need
more employment in this area and Manston would provide that, also why build another
runway at Heathrow when there is one just down the road waiting to be used which can
take large aircraft, even Concorde landed here.

We know there is a suggestion that it should be changed to housing but the infra-structure
for that scheme is not in place and it will increase the population without creating much
employment once it has been built.
Even though we live right underneath where the planes fly in we still feel that it would be
more benficial to the area.

V.M.& A.R.Robbins.
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